
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you are all fit and well and have had a good Easter break.  We are looking forward to seeing 

everyone as Eastlea reopens for the summer term next week on Monday 12th April 2021.   
 

This short update is just to remind you that the roof works to repair the longstanding problems with the 

leaking Eastlea roof are still ongoing.  The work is progressing well, the new tiles look very smart and at a 

site meeting on Friday 9th everything is on track for getting the roof fully repaired during the coming 4-6 

weeks.   
 

Scaffolding will remain on site during this time and it is important that 

you remind your child to keep away from this, avoid going near the 

containers or skips and keep a safe distance from anyone working on 

site.  Younger children should be kept with an adult at all times and if there 

are diversions in place for some days at some of the entrance points then we 

ask for your patience and that you follow the directions provided by staff. 
 

We have been informed that the scaffolding in the Early Years (Nursery yard) 

will be partially removed over the weekend of 10th/11th April to allow some 

access to the outdoor space for the children on their return, but there will be 

still be scaffolding on the approach paths to all entrance doors and so care 

must be taken when coming onto the site. 
 

Once the external works are completed then the plan is to do some internal repairs and redecoration over 

the late May/June half term holiday later this term. 
 

See you all on Monday! 
 

Miss E Beeston, Head Teacher  

 

 


